
 
Minutes of OFMC General Membership Meeting – October 3rd, 2020 – Held at OFMC Field.  
 
Board members present:  
Dom DiDomenico – President, Bill Fuori – Vice President, Jim Baker – Treasurer, Dawna Baker – 
Secretary, Jesse Hinds – Safety Officer, Paul Manning – Field Marshall, Mike Redys – 
Representative and Peter Ferguson – Representative  
 
Called to order at 10:02 AM w/ pledge led by Dominic DiDomenico - President.  
 

1. Minutes for the March 2020 Meeting were accepted.  
2. The Treasurers Report was read by Jim Baker, with beginning balance from March to 
ending balance from September due to COVID lack of meetings and was accepted.  
3. Thank you to mowers!  
4. 2021 Membership renewal dues are under way; request that all members fill out 
renewal form to provide our database with current information for each member when 
renewing  
5. Will be updating our field Emergency plan to show that we have a trauma center close 
by now – Ocala Regional Medical Center over near Advent Health of Ocala  
6. A handicapped Portable toilet was requested and is now at the field  
7. Mention of upcoming Board of Director nominations at the November club membership 
meeting  
8. Recap of upcoming events:  

o Saturday & Sunday 10/10 & 11 – Fall IMAC event  
o Saturday 11/14 – Salute to Vets event  

9. Gary Doeren spoke about the Salute to Vets event; no Swap meet and no raffle; needs 
to know about Food and needs help with Sign-up for event.  
10. RC Universe scam was mentioned so everyone is aware of it.  
11. Question from Member on cap and where we are at.  The OFMC BOD increased the cap 
to 325 and are currently at 310 members.  
12. Table for free stuff was brought up and mention of items put aside in shed NOT being 
put there for the taking.  If we have any items found, we will start locking them up in the old 
Cook shack if a Board member is present.  If a BOD member is not present at field when 
item is found, then the finder will take home for safe keeping until owner is found or when 
BOD member is seen at club field, to turn over to for safe keeping.  
13. New Business item: survey coming out to Club members with 3 By-law changes. Paul 
Manning mentioned briefly what the items will be that are coming on the survey.  

 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:20 AM by Dominic DiDomenico – President  
Submitted 10/11/2020 by OFMC 2020 Secretary: Dawna Baker  


